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Dear Parents,  

We will be taking part in Anti-bullying Week which begins on Monday 16th November. 
The aim of this week is to empower children and raise awareness of the impact of 
bullying on children’s lives. Anti-bullying assemblies will take place in the mornings, 
followed by class workshops and activities. Letters will be sent home next week, but in the meantime 
you can find more information at: 

www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week 

Thank you and have a great week everybody! Miss Rochester, Assistant Headteacher 

Children in Need 
The children are fundraising for Children in Need by holding a Great British Bake Sale! on the 
afternoon of Friday 13th November (more details next week). We would really appreciate your help by 
sending in cake donations next week please. Home baked and shop bought items are both welcome. 

On this day, children can also wear Pudsey/Children in Need related Fancy Dress for a minimum 
donation of 50p.  There will be prizes for the most creative costumes! 

Every day next week, Children in Need merchandise will be on sale after school 
on the back playground (Pudsey ears - £2.50, wristbands - £1, pin badges - £2 
and keyrings - £2). We look forward to seeing you there! 

For more information please visit www.bbcchildreninneed.com 

The school newsletter for children, parents and carers of Thornton Primary School. 

Reminders! 
 Mrs Simmons’ next Coffee Morning is on Wednesday 11th November at 9.00am. 

Year 3 Safari Park  

This week Year Three went on a trip to West Midlands Safari Park as part of their 

topic on Dinosaurs. They had lots of fun learning about Dinosaurs and fossils. 

They even went on safari where they saw tigers, lions, baby elephants and lots of 

other animals. 
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RNH Malaika Asif Eesa Hussain 

1RL Liza Hafeez Saqib Ullah 

2ST Samiya Nazir Arbab Tariq 

3AA Maryam Khatun Waahid Mahmood 

3AS Reema Begum Sher Muhammed 

3LC Faiza Zaib Haseeb Akhtar 

3NI Hashir Mehmood Farhan Mahmood 

3RM Imaani Irfan Samuel Islam 

4CT Amna Akhtar Ubir Abbas 

4HA Nimra Akhtar Danyaal Mohammed 

4JW Areej Mansoor Sofyan Idrissi 

4RE Amina Abid Sumayyah Begum 

4SJ Halima Iqbal Faheem Ahmad 

5CH Somaya Idrissi Hussan Hussain 

5BH Rihanna Iqbal Hashir Hussain 

5SA Falak Rehman Daanyaal Daud 

5SL Umaynah Daud Hunais Ali 

5TR Aroosa Wasif Shad Salah 

6EB Safah Shafaq Mohammed Tayyab 

6EH Fiza Din Talal Kelani 

6JR Maleeha Hanief Azan Khan 

6KG Aliyah Hakim Tasnia Momotaj 

6NW Samia Javed Bushra Abid 

6RR Maryam Ayub Zohaib Ali 

Diary Dates 

 

Wednesday 11th November 
9am—Coffee Morning with Mrs Simmons 
 

Friday 13th November 
Children in Need 
Great British Bake Sale & Fancy Dress Day 
(cake donations needed) 
 

Mon 16th-Thurs 19th November 
Scholastic Book Fair (after school until 4pm) 
 

Mon 16th-Fri 20th November 
Anti-bullying Week 

 

School Council Election 

Classes have made their pupil nominations 
and next week we will be holding a school vote 
to elect our new School Councillors!  
 

Halal School Meals 
In response to parent enquiries, we can confirm 
that all school meals are halal. 
 

School Uniform Change 
As you know, there will be changes to our 
school uniform during this year and we would 
like to know what you think. If you haven’t 
done so already, please take a few minutes to 
complete our Uniform Questionnaire in the 
news section of our website.  
www.thornton.bham.sch.uk. 
Please don’t worry about replacing uniform this 
academic year: we will provide all children 
with a new uniform before the end of the year. 
Children will be allowed to wear either their 
new or old uniforms until the 
beginning of the next academic 
year. 
Thank you! 

Well done to 3RM for 

achieving 100% attendance the 

week before half term! 


